
 
 

Montana Board of Crime Control 
VOCA Match Waiver Request  

 
Grantee Name/Program Name:  Click or tap here to enter text. 
Subgrant Number/Award Identification 
Number: 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

Program Director:  Click or tap here to enter text. 

 
VOCA Match Waiver  
The National Emergency Declaration for the VOCA Match Waiver ended on May 11, 2023. The 
last two funding cycles included a Match Waiver. It is within the SAA's discretion to decide 
whether to continue the Match Waiver. Continuing the Match Waiver offers significant benefits, 
including reducing the workload for program staff and fiscal personnel. It's important to note 
that waiving the Match does not increase hard funding.   
  
June 6, 2024 the Montana Board of Crime Control voted to continue with the VOCA match 
waiver for the VOCA 2024-2026 project period.   
                                                                                                                                              
 
In order to maintain compliance with the federal guidance cited above, MBCC is requests 
acknowledgement of the match waiver for the VOCA 2024-2026 project period by signing below. 
 
 
Official Budget Representative: 
 

     
 Name  Signature  Date 

 
Please email the completed form to your VOCA program manager by November 22, 2024. 
 


	VOCA Match Waiver Request
	VOCA Match Waiver


